
Letter of Concern 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization/Department Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the recent changes proposed in our local housing 

policy. As a resident of [Your Neighborhood/City], I believe these changes could have 

significant implications for our community. 

Specifically, I am worried about [briefly outline specific issues or changes in the policy]. These 

alterations could lead to [explain potential consequences, e.g., increased housing costs, 

displacement of residents, or loss of community character]. 

I urge you to consider the potential impact these changes may have on the existing residents and 

the overall health of our community. I believe that housing policies should promote inclusivity 

and affordability while preserving the unique character of our neighborhoods. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I hope to see a thorough review of these 

changes and would appreciate any opportunity for public discussion. 



 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


